PUBLIC NOTICE

DUMFRIES AND GALLOWAY COUNCIL

(U32s CUMSTOUN)

(TEMPORARY CLOSURE) ORDER 2017

Dumfries and Galloway Council has made an Order under the Road traffic Regulation Act 1984 to temporarily close U32s between C4s junction and Cumstoun Mains access from 07:00 Monday 27th March 2017 to 19:00 Friday 31st March 2017.

The closure is necessary to facilitate the installation of gas pipeline within the carriageway.
Alternative route is via A755, A75(T) and vice versa. 
Pedestrian access will be maintained.
Roads Manager, Dumfries and Galloway Council,

Economy, Environment and Infrastructure, Roads Service
Cargen Tower, Garroch Business Centre, Dumfries, DG2 8PN
(Tel – 01387 271100) www.dumgal.gov.uk
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